
The School Day 

Gates open at 8:30am and close at 

8:50am. The gates will then be     

reopened from 11:20-11:30 for collection. 

Nursery Newsletter 

Spring 

What we are learning- 

Our topic for this term is ‘Once 

Upon a Time’. We will be reading 

and exploring different Traditional 

Tales, such as, Goldilocks and the 

Three Bears, Jack and the 

Beanstalk and The Three Little 

Pigs. You can help support our 

learning at home by helping us to 

retell the stories we are reading 

and talking about the characters. 

 

Maths: We will be exploring patterns 

and making repeated patterns. We 

will be comparing objects with 

different properties, such as size. 

 

Phonics: We are continuing with 

our ‘Rhyme Time’ and ‘Tuning into 

Sounds’ sessions. 

Homework: 

We will either hand out paper 

homework or set it on Class Dojo if 

it is a practical activity.  

Please make sure you are connected 

on Class Dojo to access this.  

If you need any support logging on 

to Dojo please come and see us.  

Reminders 

Please ensure that your child brings to 

school: 

 A labelled water bottle everyday 

 A full change of clothes to be kept on 

pegs (if needed) 

 An appropriate coat  

Please ensure that your child’s clothing 

and water bottles are clearly labelled with 

their full name as these can get mixed 

up. 

We offer bagels every morning.  

The children have the option of having 

fruit and milk daily.    

Important Days of the Week... 

Welly Wednesday: 

Children will attend nursery in their own 

(old) clothes and a pair of wellies. We will 

then spend the majority of the session  

outside in our woodland area, exploring, 

creating and learning outdoors.  

 

Friday: 

Please ensure children bring their book 

bags to Nursery on a Friday, so that we 

can change books, we cannot give a new 

book until the previous one is returned 

 

 

If there is anything else you need any 

support with, please feel free to come and 

see us or contact us via class dojo.  

Miss Broadhouse and Miss Burson 


